
Subject: Re: Simple!
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sat, 06 Nov 2004 17:37:37 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I have been considering other vendors, and they're one of them.  As for the push-pull
arrangement, it's reassuring to see the concept has been applied, and that there has already been
some confirmation of it. I've seen EAW use it and John S and Dennis K and I had discussed it on
some other BBS systems. So that all makes me feel pretty comfortable with implementation on
this horn. I'm really anxious to have a working prototype to evaluate and compare. 
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